

ዮኖ-ር-የ Δ_ΦΔ_ε Ρጋ_ελ_εΡυἰ^εε

Kivalliq Inuit Association

∩∩∩5b>イムペレ/P.O. Box 340, b↑5cσ56 Rankin Inlet, Nunavut X0C 0G0 トラムへ/Tel: (867) 645- 2800 としてはらく/Fax: (867) 645-2348 Toll free: 1-800-220-6581

67B

February 14, 2012

Mr. Ron Roach Chairperson Nunavut Planning Commission P.O. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay, NU XOB 0C0

Dear Mr. Roach,

I was pleased to meet with the Commission in Vancouver on January 30, 2012 and appreciated the update that was provided on the status of the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan and proposed next steps.

The Kivalliq Inuit Association supports the further development of the Plan through direct community engagement. I am writing to you today to express my support for the Commission's proposal to host workshops on the draft Plan in all Nunavut communities over the coming year and a half.

The Kivalliq Inuit Association looks forward to providing feedback on the current draft Plan, and to continuing to work with the Commission on this important initiative.

Sincerely,

David Ningeongan

President